
 
 

MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 

 

SPECIALISED QUOTATION No. Q29 OF 15/16 
 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES REQUIRED FOR CONSULTANTS TO SUBMIT PROPOSAL –
THWALA ROAD PUBLIC REALM UPGRADE 

 
 

CANCELLATION OF CONTRACT 
 
 

The Tender Notice in respect of the above Specialised Quotation which appeared in Msunduzi 
Website and Notice Board on the 03 September 2015 refers. 
 
This Notice serves to inform all prospective Tenderers that the above Quotation has been 
cancelled. 
 
Further information may be obtained from Mr George Lebelo on Telephone No. 033 392 3627. 
 
 
MR M. A. NKOSI:  
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 


